
TO: Chair Clippinger, Vice Chair Moon, and members of the Judiciary Committee


FROM: Nick Piegari

15705 Pamela Drive

Silver Spring, MD 20905


January 25, 2022


I’m writing in support of Bill HB0153.  I believe spousal defense should be repealed 
because all people deserve the same protections regardless of their marital status.


Nick Piegari

TESTIMONY IN SUPPORT OF BILL HB0153 - FAVORABLE


Criminal Law - Sexual Crimes - Repeal of Spousal Defense
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